
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE     JANUARY 22, 2007 
 
 MAYOR’S TASK FORCE ON WOMEN’S SHELTER NEEDS 
 REQUEST FOR AN EXTENSION OF TERM 
 
 Recommendation 
 

The Chair of the Mayor’s Task Force on Women’s Shelter Needs recommends that Council grant 
a ninety day extension of the term of the Task Force to April 30, 2007, for the purpose of 
completing the final analysis report. 
 
Economic Impact 
 
N/A 
 
Purpose 
 
The purpose of this report is to formally request that Council grant an extension of the term of the 
Mayor’s Task Force on Women’s Shelter Needs by ninety days, in order to complete the 
remaining work. 
 
Background – Analysis and Options 
 
The Mayor’s Task Force on Women’s Shelter Needs was approved by Council on June 26, 2006, 
and since its inception, has been actively involved with researching and analyzing the needs of 
the women of Vaughan. A preliminary report was approved by Council on September 25, 2006 
which identified that the needs of the women of Vaughan are not adequately being met and 
outlined the progress of the Task Force to date.   
 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007 
 
This report is consistent with the priorities previously set by Council by serving our citizens and 
promoting community safety, health and wellness. 
 
Conclusion 
 
In order to appropriately fulfill the duties of the Task Force mandated by Council, it is 
recommended that Council grant a ninety day extension of the term of the Task Force, in 
accordance with the Committee of the Whole recommendation adopted without amendment by 
Council on June 26, 2006, in order to complete the final analysis report with appropriate 
recommendations in respect of a strategy the City of Vaughan may adopt to address the matter. 
 
Attachments 
 
1. Extract – Item 98, Report No. 37, of the Committee of the Whole, approved by Council on 

June 26, 2006  
2. Extract – Item 39, Report No. 43, of the Committee of the Whole, approved by Council on 

September 25, 2006 
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Mayor’s Task Force on Women’s Shelter Needs 














